
 

 

 

 
Dear parent/carer/student 

 
Results Day Thursday 24th August 2023  
  
I am writing to provide some further information as regards GCSE and Level 2 results day. 
 
Results this summer will be distributed from the new school building. Students should enter via the 
Nutbrook Avenue entrance only and they will be signposted to the entrance to the new building. 
 

• Please arrive at the times specified below – we will be unable to see you if you do not arrive at the 

time allocated to you 

• Please arrive NO EARLIER THAN 8:00am if you are the first slot 

• We are not allowed to give you your results if you arrive earlier 

• Please arrive to school via the Nutbrook Avenue entrance.  Please note there will be some parking 

on site but if you can arrive on foot please do so.  You will be directed by staff to the entrance to 

the new building 

• You will be able to pick your results up and enrol into West Coventry Academy Sixth Form. We do 

not operate on a first come first serve basis and so if you have a later time this will not matter. 

 

You are invited in at the times below according to the first letter of your surname. 
 
Students whose surname begins with the letter: A - F should arrive any time between 8:00am – 8:45am 
Students whose surname begins with the letter: G - M should arrive any time between 8:45am – 9:30am 
Students whose surname begins with the letter: N - Z should arrive any time between 9:30am - 10:15am 
 
If you are unable to come into school to collect results, please could you or your child contact the exam 
office in advance, using the email: exams@westcoventryacademy.org and we will reply to explain options 
for distributing results electronically. Students will still be able to contact careers or Sixth Form staff using 
email that morning should they need advice on careers or decisions about joining sixth form or option 
choices. 
 
I remind you that in order to secure their Sixth Form place, students have to meet our entrance 
criteria.  Offers are conditional upon achieving at least 5 grade 9 - 4 at GCSE level including a minimum of 
grade 4 in English and Mathematics.  In order to take a specific subject please check the individual 
entrance criteria.  These can be found on our website in the subject booklet:  
https://westcoventry.atlp.org.uk/files/2022/06/wcasf_subject_info_booklet_2023__final_updated.pdf 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions/concerns regarding West Coventry Academy Sixth Form please 
do not hesitate to contact Mr Griffin using his school email address: staffjgg@westcoventryacdemy.org  
  
Yours faithfully 

 
Ana Neofitou 

Headteacher 
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